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Cantor Debra Stein, Rabbi 

Cantor Debra Stein, Rabbi  

We Walk As One People
Our collective hearts are broken, as we watch the news, and all that is 
happening to our beloved state of Israel. I spoke to one of our Bar Mitzvah 
students who was supposed to have his Bar Mitzvah in Israel this month. I 
asked him how he was coping and was he terribly disappointed? He told me 
that his family was informed that the war could go on for years. 

We are scheduled to take a trip to Israel this February as a congregation.  
I question now whether that will happen. I pray that it will.

What can we do? First let me address what we cannot do. We cannot stand 
idly by the blood of our brothers. I believe that all blood that is shed is 
our brother’s blood. We can gather in solidarity for peace, we can collect 
items needed, and send them to the Middle East, we can send money to 
organizations who will help. We are our brother’s keeper. With-in this bulletin 
you will find ways to help.

However, we are so far away. I have been reciting T’hillim, psalms, since the 
savage attacks in Israel that has led to her once again being at war. T’hillim are 
our way of coping. The psalms allow us to accept that there is evil in the world, 
and that there has always been evil in the world. Our responsibility is to create 
a world that is healed through Tikkun Ha’Olam acts of repairing the world. The 
psalm that I find myself most reciting is Ps. 121. Esa Einai, I will lift up my eyes 
to Adonai. God is my shield and my protector.

Unfortunately, this will not be one week, or two weeks, or a month of holding 
Israel in our hearts. This will be many months, if not years. Let us not loose 
our strength, do not let our resolve and commitment to Israel slip. As in Psalm 
121, we are taught that God will not let your foot slip. We must keep the three 
words that we have chanted and sung for years, Am Yisrael Chai in our hearts 
and minds.

I want to encourage you to look at psalms and recite a psalm every day.  
If you are interested in joining me in this practice, please reach out to me at 
cantor@jcoh.org, and I will send you a zoom link each day so we can recite 
a psalm together. I would also encourage you to take a deeper dive into the 
Psalms, with the class that the rabbi is teaching. 

B’shalom, in Peace, 
Debi
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Each book club session is one hour of fascinating discussions on the book of the month. If you would 
like to volunteer a book title or like to run the group, please reach out to cantor@jcoh.org.

Register at jcoh.org/bookclub
VIRTUAL

BOOK CLUB 
WITH CANTOR DEBRA STEIN, RABBI

THE OTHER EINSTEIN BY MARIE BENEDICT 
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 16 | 4:00pm
In the tradition of Beatriz Williams and Paula McClain, Marie Benedict’s 
The Other Einstein offers us a window into a brilliant, fascinating woman 
whose light was lost in Einstein’s enormous shadow. This novel resurrects 
Einstein’s wife, a brilliant physicist in her own right, whose contribution 
to the special theory of relativity is hotly debated.

Join Debra Stein, Rabbi for Winter Book Club: Join us on the Third Thursday 
of each month, as we take a deep dive into some thought-provoking books.

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 21 | 4:00PM 
HOW TO LOVE YOUR DAUGHTER

BY HILA BLUM

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 15 | 4:00PM 
ALL THE BROKEN PLACES

BY JOHN BOYNE

THURSDAY, JANUARY 18 | 4:00PM 
THE POSTCARD 
BY ANNE BEREST

THURSDAY, MARCH 21 | 4:00PM 
TRACK 61

BY EVE KARLIN

All Book Club meetings will be virtual only
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Gardeners and farmers know that giving land a year off is of great benefit to 
the soil. Letting the land rest allows it to replenish itself; it reduces pests; and 
it improves water retention, thereby improving future growth. This method of 
renewal has been practiced since ancient times. In the Torah, Leviticus 25:2-4, 
God tells Moses, ‘When you enter the land that I assign to you, the land shall 
observe a sabbath of the Eternal. Six years you may sow your field… But in the 
seventh year the land shall have a sabbath of complete rest, a sabbath of the 
Eternal: you shall not sow your field or prune your vineyard.’

The concept of a sabbatical year for clergy and professors is rooted in these 
verses from the Torah. It is a customary practice for synagogues to grant 
sabbatical time to rabbis, providing them with an opportunity to replenish 
themselves. This dedicated period allows them to engage in study, personal 
growth, and to take the much-needed time for themselves and their families.

Believe it or not, this is my seventh year at the Jewish Center of the Hamptons. 
To this end, I will be embarking on my first Sabbatical beginning January 
through the month of March. During this period of reflection, I have a deeply 
personal and spiritual project that I am undertaking. I am excited to share with 
you all that I will be dedicating this sabbatical time to writing and publishing my 
first book. This endeavor has been a dream of mine for quite some time, and I 
believe it will not only be a meaningful expression of my faith but also a valuable 
resource for our congregation and beyond.

I want to assure you that our synagogue will continue to thrive during my 
absence. In my time away, Cantor Debra Stein, Rabbi, will be joined by Rabbi 
Alexis Pinsky, who will cover my Shabbat responsibilities. Shabbat services, 
lifecycle events, educational programs, and community gatherings will continue  
as scheduled.

I am deeply grateful for your understanding and support as I embark on this 
sabbatical journey. I look forward to returning to our congregation in April  
with renewed energy, fresh insights, and, God willing, a completed manuscript.

Rabbi Joshua Franklin
Rabbi’s Sabbatical: A Time for Renewal, Reflection, and Writing

Rabbi Joshua Franklin
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Rabbi Alexis Pinsky

Dear JCOH Community, 

I am thrilled to be joining you this winter as Rabbi Franklin takes a 
much deserved sabbatical. In our three months together, I look forward 
to learning with you, praying together, and getting to know all of you 
who call JCOH home. Whether in person or online, I am thrilled to get 
to know this beautiful community and provide rabbinic presence.

Rabbi Alexis Pinsky was ordained from the New York campus of the 
Hebrew Union College - Jewish Institute of Religion. She is a member of 
the Central Conference of American Rabbis - the rabbinic organization 
for the Reform Movement. 

Rabbi Pinsky is grateful to serve the greater New York Jewish community. 
She has held Associate Rabbinic positions at Temple Israel of the City 
of New York and  B’ShERT (Beth Shalom v’Emeth Reform Temple) in 
Brooklyn, NY and has served/taught in numerous NYC congregations  
and institutions.

Prior to moving back to the NY area, she completed a year as Associate 
Rabbi at the historic Touro Synagogue where she served as the Musical 
and Liturgical Clergy in Residence. Before that, Rabbi Pinsky was 
the Assistant Rabbi at Congregation Gates of Prayer in Metairie, LA 
where along with pulpit responsibilities, she focused on outreach and 
engagement to young families and the 20s and 30s community.

 Rabbi Pinsky is passionate about connecting others to the richness and 
beauty of the Jewish tradition, cultivating sacred ritual moments, music, 
Jewish education, both formal and informal, and working toward a more 
just world.

Welcome Rabbi Alexis Pinsky 

Rabbi Alexis Pinsky
Rabbi Alexis Pinsky
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RABBI 
CLASS?

Processing Emotions 
Through Psalms

In this transformative class, we invite you to embark on 
a profound journey of emotional healing and resilience 
by delving into the timeless wisdom of the Psalms. 
“Processing Emotions Through Psalms” offers a safe and 
supportive space for individuals to address trauma, pain, 
anger, sadness, frustration, fear, and anguish through the 
rich tapestry of Hebrew poetry found in the Psalms.

Mondays at 4:00pm
NOVEMBER  27  |  DECEMBER 4 VIRTUAL

A Journey of Healing and Resilience

Rabbi Joshua Franklin

All classes will be virtual only
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Join your JCOH family for a Potluck Shabbat 
Dinner. Our services will be held at 5:00 
P.M. to allow our younger members to join 
in this celebration of Shabbat. 

Immediately following services, we will  
all join downstairs for dinner and Shabbat 
Z’mirot (songs). We invite you to bring a 
vegetarian and/or pescatarian dish to  
be shared by all.

Please email Margaret Barcohana: 
MBarcohana@jcoh.org

IN-PERSON

Family 

Post -Thanksgiving Shabbat Potluck Dinner
Friday, November 24  
at 5:00 pm

Mitzvah Making at JCOH
As we are commanded to feed the hungry,  
our fall food drive stacked the shelves at 
three local food pantries.

Thank you to all who made this mitzvah 
possible with your generous donations. 
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“No, I’m not ok!” That’s how I want to respond when 
people ask me how I’m doing. 

I’m angry, I’m sad, I’m disgusted, I’m in pain, my heart 
hurts, my soul feels crushed. It might feel easier to say 
I’m fine, but let’s be honest, we are not fine. None of 
us are really ok, and that’s why we’re here. 

A weird thing happened to me on Saturday night;  
I accidentally scratched the cornea of my right eye. 

As a result, my eye wouldn’t stop tearing. Yet my eyes were already swollen with tears; my cheeks 
damp from crying all day; for a bit, I couldn’t tell my crying was because of the pain in my eye or the 
excruciating agony in my heart. 

These have been some of the hardest days I’v had in my ten years of being a rabbi. I’ve never felt so 
close to teetering from internal anger to externalized rage. I want to remain calm and collected, but, 
quite honestly, I’m having trouble doing so. 

But I will say this: I do not bear hatred against any people. I ask that you join me in not permitting 
yourselves to let hatred seep into your souls. It will poison you, and we are bigger than that. Do not 
hate the Egyptians, Moses told the Israelites, even though they enslaved you; killed your children; 
were your tyrants. It’s not our way. 

I do not hate, but I DO unequivocally condemn the brutal and sinister actions of the terrorists who 
murdered more Jews in a single day than any day since the Holocaust. These were primarily unarmed 
Israeli’s, women, children, and babies. They weren’t collateral damage, they were targeted because 
they were defenseless. They were brutalized by terrorists in ways nothing short of an expression of 
pure evil, and the perpetrators, proud of their work, posted videos of it and mocked their victims. No 
moral equivalency should ever be made to justify or rationalize this behavior. 

And yet, despite my anger, despite my pain, despite the massive losses—of friends, family, and our 
people, I choose not to hate. 

I choose instead to embrace my loved ones and my community, to cry with you, and support you, 
and hopefully, we can find strength in our shared stories, our shared history, and our shared future.

Excerpt from Rabbi Franklin’s remarks at the Rally in Solidarity with Israel

RALLY IN SOLIDARITY WITH ISRAEL
WEDNESDAY • OCTOBER 11 • 2023
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RALLY IN SOLIDARITY WITH ISRAEL
WEDNESDAY • OCTOBER 11 • 2023

Naomi Shemer’s very strong and poignant song for peace, first written after the Yom Kippur war.
Sung at our service for peace by Cantor Stein, Rabbi and our congregant, Lauren Leibowitz.

Lu Y’hi
If from the dark of night about us there shines forth a blessed star,

Then may all our prayers come to be.

May peace abide with-in our land, and strengthen all those near and far.

May it come to pass; may it be.

Lu Y’hi Lu Y’hi oh may it be, peace with-in our land, we’ll yet see.

Lu Y’hi Lu Y’hi we all pray let it be,

All that we desire, may it be.
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Shul House is  off to a wonderful start this year! Our Opening 

Day  brought families together for a joyous mezuzah 

dedication and a ribbon-cutting ceremony, including a 

brand-new “Shul House” sign to proudly showcase our 

new name. Students had fun decorating the Jewish Center 

Sukkah on Sukkot and unrolling an entire Torah scroll in the 

sanctuary on Simchat Torah. They’ve learned the stories of 

Golda Meir and David Ben-Gurion and the founding of Israel, 

as part of this semester’s theme, “History and Heroes.” It’s 

been heartwarming to see our community expand as we’ve 

welcomed several new families into our Shul House family.

Margaret Barcohana
EDUCATION & ENGAGEMENT COORDINATOR
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Watch your emails for information to join us for our Pop-Up Chanukah Events.

CHANUKAH BEGINS 
AT SUNDOWN ON 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7, 2023 
AND ENDS THE EVENING OF 
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2023

Pop-Up 

chanukah

We look forward to 

celebrating with you!
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Join us as we gather to support one another through the winter months. 
On each of these dates, we will meet at an East Hampton restaurant 
for dinner and sisterhood. Each participant is responsible for their 
own tab. The restaurant to be determined by how many will be joining. 
Reservations will be made two weeks in advance, so please send your 
response no later than JANUARY 9 to cantor@jcoh.org

LET’S DINE TOGETHER!

FEBRUARY 28  •  MARCH 27

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 24 AT 6:30PM

UPCOMING WOMEN’S DINE AROUND DATES
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HIGH HOLY DAY APPEAL 2023

 This list reflects donations received through 11.1.23

Anita Hersh
Victor Ney
Linda Latter
Les & Barri Lieberman
Michael & Leah Weisberg
Judie Taylor
Elizabeth & Michael Cogan Fascitelli
Carole Ostroff
Michael & Iris Smith
Edward Taffet
Karen Silverman
Rabbi Barton & Jane Shallat
Barbara Braun & Mitchell Myrin
Roger & Gloria Lang
Philip Schultz
Charlotte & Bruce Sasso
Eilene Schiller
Bonnie Salkind
Kenneth Gilman
Hirschel & Elaine Abelson
Carol Wenig
Jerome Ganz
Joel & Nancy Wintner
George & Bela Fischer
Martin & Jean Forman
Sandra Knaster
Alan & Rosetta Weiser
Troy & Sharon Grindle
Stuart & Lynn Epstein
Stephen Blum
Eve Crespi
Jay Lieberman
Carol Roaman
Martin & Dorothy Bandier
Marc Levin & Ellin Burke
Celeste & Jeffrey Wecker
Bonnie & Joel Bergstein
Terri & Paul Levin

Jordan Lippner
Gary & Colleen Rein
Patricia & Jeffrey Schneider
Jeffrey & Karen Levitt
Jan & Marilyn Breslow
Rebecca Hillman
Anatole Gusakov
Judy Frank
Allen & Beverley Fein
Todd & Michelle Kingsley
Susan Kafer
Fredric Glass
Richard & Barbara Lane
Andrew & Jodi Sussman
Susannah Blum
Diane & Steve Wiener
Jackie Lowey & David Kuperschmid
Daniel Bley
Lee & Lauren Feldman
Anita Klempner
David & Cheryl Gallo
Edward & Pamela Pantzer
Stephen Gelfman
Toni Somerstein
Rita Wasserman
Sandor & Ruth Frankel
Michael Grotell
Harry Katz & Bryna Sanger
Helene & Donald Hirschfeld
L. David Silver & Rana Silver
Wayne & Suzanne Maggin
Irwin Levy & Rachel Barnett
Peter & Brigitte Calderon
Joel Freedman
Janice Tainiter
Gerald & Cynthia Sobel
Stephen & Caroline Adler
Audrey Morgan

Benjamin Marrow
Jill & Bob Bodian
Alexandre & Lori Chemla
Donald & Barbara Zucker
Morton & Carole Olshan
Jeffrey & Susan Rimland
Alan Suna
Irene Silverman
Alan Tantleff
Jeffrey & Eileen Warner
Alan & Marion Garfield
Ron & Judy Baron
Amy Schear
Philip Schultz & Monica Banks
Gerald Barad
Steven & Randi Ball
Tanya Baker
Daniel Kenigsberg & Susan Blum
Corinne Soikin Strauss & Alan Schachter
Fredric Gilde & Tracy Peterson
Irving Shafran
Myrna Daniels
Louis & Laurie Karol
Nat Sobel & Judith Weber
Nanette Rosenberg
Marvin & Joyce Lieberman
Fredrick Becker & Jeffrey Tannenbaum
Linda Berley
Edward Wilson & Ellen Weisburd
Steven & Daryl Roth
Howard & Allison Lutnick
Leonard Ackerman
Susan Ehrlich
Steven & Lauren Schwartz
Linda Heller Kamm
Rebecca Sternthal & Andrew Schiffrin

“Pray as if everything depended on God; Act as if everything depended on you.”

Thank you to all who made generous donations to our High Holy Day Appeal 2023.
Your transformative support is the foundation upon which our synagogue  

will continue to be a beacon of light on the East End.



15NOVEMBER 2023

Jonathan Siegel

Julie Teitel 
in honor of Elise Leve’s birthday

Darlene Kleiner & Marty Kern 
in honor of Joan & George Segal

Fred Levine

Karen & Jon Manchester,  
Ellen Zimmerman & Bob Katz 
in honor of Carole Olshan’s birthday

Andrea Olshan 
in honor of Carole Olshan

Allison Wiener 
in honor of Lynn Zises

Janet Samuels

Judith Fields 
in appreciation of Bridge Club

Theodore Lehmann

Ivy Gosseen 
in honor of Shabbat on the Beach

Francesca & Neil Hixon

Howard Chesin

Rabbi Daniel Geffen 
in memory of Carol Whitehorn

Diane & Steve Wiener 
in memory of Carol Whitehorn

Troy & Sharon Grindle 
in honor of Michael Grindle

Lauren Fixel 
in honor of Andrea Olshan & family

Janet Winter

Jeffrey & Adrienne Davis

Rachel & Peter Sinensky

GENERAL DONATIONRABBI FRANKLIN’S DISCRETIONARY

Steven & Regina Dayan  
in honor of Elise Leve’s birthday

Mark Berman 
in memory of Larry Mandel

Benjamin Waldshan 
in honor of Elise Leve’s birthday

Nanette Rosenberg

Jordan Lippner 
in memory of Louise Lippner

Lisa & Seth Greenberg 
in honor of Henry Hirsch

David & Pam Berkman in honor of Marielle 
Berkman & Jonathan Bell’s wedding

Dick Latner  
in appreciation of Jewish Tales and 
Parables & Shabbat on the Beach

Rita Wasserman 
in memory of Carol Whitehorn

Martin Gershon & Marilyn Goldstein 
in memory of Carol Whitehorn

Lee Susan & James Spiegel 
in memory of Carol Whitehorn

Nicole & Steve Frankel 
in memory of Carol Whitehorn

Renee & Michael Speisman

Bonnie Salkind 
in memory of Jane London

Susan Kafer 
in memory of Fern Schwaber

Lesann & Michael McEnroe

Anita Zeldin 
in memory of Bernie Zeldin

Eric Grossbardt 
in honor of Rabbi Josh Franklin 

Lillian Litvack 
in memory of Eli & Miriam Kleinman 

Ellen Rosengard 
in memory of Doni Stein 

Alan & Marion Garfield

Arline Altman

Jason Ader
Todd Dimston
Karen Merns

SHABBAT ON THE BEACH

Marion & Alan Garfield 
in memory of Joseph Melzer
Michael Lipson 
in honor of Emily & Ross Lipson

PRAYERBOOK DEDICATION

Ben & Esther Weider  
in memory of 
Moshe David Ben Israel Meisler 
Frieda Halpert Meisler 
Eli Meisler

Shelley Kurtz 
in memory of Joan R. Brill

MEMORIAL PLAQUE

Jeff & Lisa Borenstein in honor of  
Jenna Borenstein & Michael Sperling 
Charlotte Markowitz 
in memory of Max Shimmerman
Nanette Rosenberg
Linda Latter in honor of the birth of  
Cantor Debra Stein’s grandson
Dick Latner 
in memory of Florence Latner
Suzanne Thompson Turner
Judith Lewin Kossover 
in memory of Jack Kossover
Anita Zeldin 
in memory of Bernie Zeldin
Sara Blue 
in memory of Jeff Sleed
Rita Wasserman 
in honor of Judy Sleed
Alan & Marion Garfield
Julie Ratner
Dana & Peter Hopper 
in honor of Madeline & Alex Mahedy
Arline Altman

CANTOR STEIN’S DISCRETIONARY

GR ACIOUS GIVING
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Stephen Altman & Renan Baggio 
in memory of Harold & Bernice Becker

Linda Latter 
in memory of Yvette Sebelist

Stanley & Elaine Weiss 
in memory of Sheldon Weiss

Yael Jekogian 
in memory of Isabella Heller

Janet Samuels 
in memory of Morris Weisberg

Carole Ostroff 
in memory of Billy Ostroff

Joanne Handloser 
in memory of Arthur & Phyllis Kaplan

Margaret Barcohana 
in memory of Carol Whitehorn

Jeffrey Warner 
in memory of Donald Warner

Martin Gershon & Marilyn Goldstein 
in memory of Jules Gershon

Desiree Gessler 
in memory of Ava Gessler

Dianne Altman 
in memory of Lillian Altman

Lanie & Steven Etkind 
in memory of Carol Whitehorn

Michael Zeldin 
in memory of Bernie Zeldin

Thea Ehrlich 
in memory of Bernie Zeldin

Leah Kroll 
in memory of Bernie Zeldin

Judith Sleed 
in memory of Jill Sleed

Hilary Levy 
in memory of Irene Mosbach

Charlotte Markowitz 
in memory of Bernard Shimmerman

Alan & Rosetta Weiser 
in memory of Nina Jannotto

Stephanie Kogan 
in memory of Carol Whitehorn

Donald Brookman 
in memory of Benjamin Brookman

Kenneth Gilman & Carol Feinberg 
in memory of Julius Gilman

YAHRZEIT DONATION

 JOIN OUR SYNAGOGUE FAMILY

In this tumultuous time, we turn to one another for comfort. 
In the wake of growing antisemitism, we find sanctuary together.

Now, more than ever, your connection and support of our community  
and the Jewish people is vital to our survival. AM YISRAEL CHAI!

To become a member, please call our office and speak with Lindsey Marino at 631-324-9858  
or visit our website: www.jcoh.org/giving/#Become-A-Member
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ALL IN THE FAMILY

Please call the Jewish Center office at 631-324-9858 to let 
us know of any lifecycle events such as joyous occasions, 
illnesses or deaths so that our Rabbi, Cantor, staff, and 
congregation can respond appropriately.

HEALING WISHES

Keeping those who are ill or homebound in our prayers 
is a precious mitzvah. We need your help in helping us 
embrace those who are ill or homebound by calling their 
names in our prayers and lifting our communal and indi-
vidual voices as one.

Joan Cooper

Dorothy Kopelman

Ann Lieberman

Robert Rosenberg

Alan Weiser

Steven Ball

Rachel Barnett

Andrew Russell

Stephanie Joseph

Steven Green

David Kra

Marjorie Loeb

Stephen Taylor

Stephen Blum

Bernard Epstein

Lloyd Simon

Steven Roth

Serge Azria

Andras Komaromi

William Masters

Axel Stawski

Susannah Blum

Thomas Garcia

Judi Roaman

Stephen Kraus

Susan Mark

Bruce Menin

Burton Lehman

Sheena Iyengar

Todd Kingsley

Joyce Lieberman

Dana Ravner

Stephanie Whitehorn

Abbey Harris

Benjamin Marrow

HAPPY BIRTHDAY HAPPY ANNIVERSARY

Henry & Kara Rakowski

Martin Gershon &  
Marilyn Goldstein

Richard & Barbara Lane

Burt & Roslyn Kremsky

Hal & Nina Fetner

Jon & Donna Ostrau

Jeffrey & Celeste Wecker

William & Elizabeth Finger

Howard & Nancy Marks

Edward Wilson &  
Ellen Weisburd

Morris & Susan Mark

Mike Meltzer &  
Monte Albers de Leon

Steven & Lanie Etkind

Steve Abromowitz
Dominick Coluchio

Barbara Gibbs
Carl Piccone

Avram Ruda
Sarafina Schwartz
Sharon Solomon
Toni Somerstein

Terri Schneck
Dick Stern
Seth Tabor
June Yohay

Sally (wishes to remain anonymous)

If you would like the name of your loved one on our list, please email office@jcoh.org or call 631-324-9858.

HEALING LIST
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YAHRZEITS

Sabina Spinner

Rebecca Ackerman

Mimi Kunkes

Maximilian Warner LeRoy

Jill White

Leslie Brill Davidson

Lillian Cooper Goldberg

Abraham Sher

Sidney B. Silverman

Jack Feigenbaum

Ruth Moskowitz Gershon

Aaron Rimland

Irving Weinstein

Philip Markowitz

Gladys Lande Goodstone

Avram Goren

Sandra Katz

Albert Cohen

Perry Geffen

Philip Kaplan

Juliet Kalikow Levene

Anne Lowry

Fred Sullivan

Claire York

Itchak Zvi Kalisman

Fred Mosbach

Gene Polebaum

Paul Timan

Benjamin Wieder

Roselyn Cohen

Sylvia Hirschhorn Dolch

Joanna Semel Rose

Ida Rae Glick

Joseph Lerner

Norma Lyons

Sylvia Sher

Pearl Coren

Martin Rothschild

Frances Yohay

Ruth Keiser

Heidi Lerner Lauhon

Herman Saling Kremer

Sarah Grower

Seymour Levy

David Arthur Rothman

David Weinstein

Jack Weinstein

Evelyn Roaman Jacobson

Lena Weiser

Ella Fisher

Stanley P. Wagman

Ibrahim Albert Dabah

Sam Joffe

Anna A. Einstein

Samuel White

Samuel Eisner

Nathaniel Kenigsberg

Leonard Sendrowitz

Benjamin Travers Starr-Tuff

Alfred Gerald Goldberg

Morris Hoffman

Martin Popofsky

David Soikin

Louis Ackerman

Jessica Kass

Marvin Philip Auerbach

Jerome H. Berkowitz

Thomas Weinberger

Peggy Ashner

Hy Brodsky

Leo Mayer

Solomon Pickholz

Rose Raphael

Alan York

Edith Cyruli

Rachel Gruber

Charles Marcus

Judith Penner
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NOV. 5 AT 2PM • HERRICK PARK

RALLY FOR ISRAEL
 & PEACE

Photos by Lisa Tamburini: hamptonsphotog.com
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